
Conference of the Society of Biological Systematics 2024 
(25th Meeting of the GfBS) 

Will take place on the Campus Poppelsdorf at the University of Bonn from 26th of 
February to 29th of February 2024 

This is the first time to have a meeting at a physical place after three years of Corona-caused online meetings. 
The meeting with be held in tight cooperation with the Taxon-Omics priority program funded by the German 
Research Foundation (DFG). 

The meeting will last two and half day and end on Thursday at 2 p.m., so that participants still have time to travel 
home. You find the preliminary schedule below. 

We cordially invite you to visit Bonn. In order to keep the meeting affordable especially for graduate and PhD 
students, we included the conference dinner into the meeting without additional fees (see below).  

We hope that we can welcome a large group of participants here in Bonn. The conference will be held at the new 
lecture hall building on the Campus Poppelsdorf. Registration will open before Christmas via the home page of our 
Society (www.gfbs-home.de). 

We will send out a second circular in January 2024. For now, I am sending you my best Seasonal wishes. 
 

Thomas Bartolomaeus, for the organizers 
 

 
Conference fees:  early bird until 31.1.20243  (students 50,- €, members 70,- €, non-members 100,- €),  
   Regular until   25.2.2024  (students 70,- €, members 100,-- €, non-members 120,- € 
   On-side 26.2.2023 onward  (students 100,- €; members 120,- €, non-members 150,- €) 
 


